
August 25, 2021

To Whom It May Concern:

The Devine Independent School District has given approval and support for the Devine Middle School PTO to
raise funds via their Flamingo Flocking Fundraiser.

All funds raised will be used to offset the costs of the 8th grade field trip and end-of-the-year activities for all
three grade levels.

Sincerely,

Dr. Todd Grandjean
Superintendent, Devine ISD


